NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS, ENGINEERS, AND PLANNERS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City of Oklahoma City has a project that
requires the services of a consulting firm.

In order to be considered, the Consultant must comply with the Resolution establishing
procedure for “Selection of Architects, Engineers, and Planners” adopted by the City
Council on November 18, 1986, a copy of which may be obtained at
http://oke.gov/departments/public-works/engineer-architect-resources/notice-to-a-e  from
the office of the Public Works Department Director.

The Project is as follows:
Project No. MB-1352, Civic Center Sound System Upgrades

Scope of Work: Design and specifications to upgrade or replace the current Concert Hall
sound system that fulfills today’s sound system requirements for national touring and
resident companies. Work will include, but is not limited to, replacing the existing
speaker system and associated amplifiers with a line array system.

Estimated Construction Cost — $2,800,000

As a part of your Letter of Interest, provide your understanding of the project and your
expertise and experience on similar projects.

Refer to the basic contract located on http://oke.gov/departments/public-works/engineer-
architect-resources/notice-to-a-e . All contracts with the City or it’s related Trusts use this
contract. Please review the contract to ensure insurance and indemnity requirements will
be met.

Please include a 254 Form with your Letter of Interest.

Time Schedule for the above project: Final Plans and Specifications required in sixty (60)
days of the issuance of the Work Order. Last date for submitting Letter of Interest (two
copies of letter and all attachments and an electronic copy) to the Public Works
Department Director, 420 W. Main Street, Suite 700, Oklahoma City, OK 73102: prior
to 5:00 p.m. September 12, 2016.
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